
BHI Ferry Transportation Authority (BHIFTA) 
June 2019 Monthly Meeting

The BHI Ferry Transportation Authority (BHIFTA) met on June 19, 2019, in the Southport Community 
Building. The meeting was called to order by chairperson Susan Rabin. The initial financial budget for  
year 2020 was reviewed and will be voted on by a special-call meeting on June 28, 2019. The Authority  
then went into closed session.

The next meeting is scheduled for July 17, 2019, and is open to the public. It is held at 9:15am in the 
Southport Community Building (223 E. Bay Street, Southport). Property owners are encouraged to attend.
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